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Comments:  

There is no Climet problem we just have a crooked Government that is trying to Sell the people 

on this Bull Shit as they Rip the people of there Taxe Moneys on stupid Climet Chang Bull Shit. 

If you new the Truth they could not Wake down the Street with out repercushions!! 

 



 

April 4, 2022  

 

RE: HI SR93/SCR106 

 

Dear Chairman Gabbard and Members of the Senate Committee on 

Agriculture and Environment,   

 

On behalf of the U.S. Green Building Council (USGBC) more than 1,000 

LEED credentialed professionals in Hawai’i, we are pleased to provide 

our full support for SR 93/SCR106. 

 

USGBC is a nonprofit organization working to build healthy, resilient, and 

equitable green buildings and communities to improve the quality of life 

for all. Best known for the successful Leadership in Energy & 

Environmental Design (LEED) green building certification system, we 

leverage our education, credentials, events, communications, and policy 

advocacy activities to support the public and private sectors in advancing 

high-performance, buildings that support health and the environment. 

There are 235 LEED-certified buildings in Hawai’i alone, spanning over 

25 million square feet of real estate.  

 

The Infrastructure Investment and Jobs  Act (IIJA) invests historic 

amounts of money into repairing and modernizing our nation’s 

infrastructure. The sheer magnitude of the package means that this is 

important opportunity to lay the groundwork for a future that is cleaner, 

more resilient and more equitable. Critically, by requiring the Governor to 

convene an infrastructure task force that coordinates efforts to ensure 

that federal funding is used to advance climate, resilience and equity 

goals, SR 93 provides accountability to ensure that Hawai’i infrastructure 

projects are tied to these desired outcomes.   

 

We look forward to working with the Committee on Agriculture and 

Environment and the rest of Hawaii’s legislature to pass SR 93/SCR106. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.    

 

Sincerely,   

  
Jennifer Gunby     

State & Local Advocacy Manager   

US Green Building Council   

jgunby@usgbc.org 

mailto:jgunby@usgbc.org
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